
 

By email only to Bob Weakley (bweakley@nrhtx.com) 
 
July 12, 2021 
 
 
 
Mr. Bob Weakley 
Assistant Director-IT 
City of North Richland Hills 
4301 City Point Drive 
North Richland Hills, Texas 
 
Dear Mr. Weakley: 
 
In accordance with Texas Code § 2252.908(c)(4), effective January 1, 2018, Tyler, as 
a “publicly traded business entity”, is exempt from filing a Form 1295. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at 800-772-2260 with any questions or 
concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jisel Lopez 
Senior Corporate Attorney 
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